
 

                                
 
20th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

The Importance of Play in KS1 
Tuesday 25th February: Primary Hall (8 - 9am) 

 
 
Please join us for a workshop dedicated to exploring the importance of child-led play in 
supporting learning and development in Key Stage 1. In this session, we will share research 
that explains the powerful impact of child-led play on cognitive development, as well as how 
we define and incorporate play within our school. 
 
By the end of the session, you will have a deeper understanding of how play supports your 
child's learning, and we’ll share practical advice on how you can engage in meaningful play 
at home to further promote their development. 
 
The objectives of this workshop include: 

• Understanding the research behind child-led play and its impact on cognitive 
development. 

• Learning how our school defines, and fosters play in the classroom. 
• Gaining insights into the key role play has in your child’s learning journey. 
• Exploring ways to engage with your child in play at home to reinforce learning. 
• Practical tips on fostering independent and creative play at home. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there and discussing how we can support your child's growth 
through the power of play. 
 
Please complete the Google Form to indicate your attendance at this workshop. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Meagan Wilson 
Year 1 Leader, Curriculum & Assessment  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/18r_9-S76IMCjIJXw009GdA--cuDmvQZnmFRd8I5Y3rA/preview

